
Peek at the Week: Nov.20th- Nov.24th 2017  

This Week in Kindergarten… 

Monday: Jolly Phonics “Ee” is for Emilia, egg, elephant, envelope…  

  Extra clothing bags will be sent home (see below) 

Parent/Teacher Interview forms to go home tonight 

*Sorry…We were supposed to send these home last week! 

Tuesday: Library for Red Group Friends ~ please return library books 

 

Wednesday: Library for Blue Group Friends ~ please return library books 

 Please return Parent/Teacher Interview forms 

St. James the Greater Carnival Night from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m.!!! 

  

Thursday: Snuggle Up and Read begins today!!! More info to come!  

December Scholastic Orders go home today ~ Remember if your order is a 

gift for your “someone special”, please let us know! 

  Rest Time bags and blankets will go home for laundering 

 

Friday: P.D. Day!  No school for the children. 

 

Please Note… 

Jolly Phonics: The action for Ee is pretending to crack an egg using both hands while 

saying, “e-e-e-e” (short ‘e’ like the sound in egg, elephant…). What was in the Mystery Box 

today? (an egg).  Does your name have an ‘e’ in it?  (Senior children, please look at your 

first and last names). Thank you as always for sending in a list of words that begin with 

our letter of the week.    

Speaking of “Ee”:  when printing a lower case ‘e’, it is helpful to say, “Across, up and 

around”. This week in Room 161, we will count the TOTAL number of ‘e’s in our all of our 

names. We wonder how many there are?  

Oops! K is for Kensington! Sorry Kensi, we forgot your name last week! 



Extra Clothing bags will be sent home today.  Please make sure that the clothes are 

suitable for winter weather (long sleeved shirt, pants, socks and undies). Bags need to be 

returned tomorrow. Thank you! 

 

Thank you for returning the Parent/Teacher interview forms by Wednesday.  These 

meetings are for adults only.😊  

 

Snowsuit Season… To ensure we are all on the same page, the children will be 

asked to dress in this order…   

Snowpants, boots, coat, neck-warmer, hat and… mittens are always last. ☺ (please keep 

scarves at home; to encourage independence, gloves are only permitted if your child can 

put them on him/herself.  Many thanks.  

 

Lice Advice… We strongly encourage you to ensure our girls to have their hair up (ie. in a 

bun, tight braids…) to avoid the spread of lice. We have taken all the doll clothes and 

blankets as well as the book corner furniture covers home to wash hopefully helping lessen  

the spread of lice.  Please talk to your child about keeping their hats and mitts in 

their cubbies (with their lunch pails) or in their backpacks – not on top of their cubbies 

where they might come into contact with other hats and mitts. 

 

Please note: Unfortunately, we have had a reported case of pinworms in our classroom. 

Please talk to your child about the importance of washing their hands with soap and water 

~ especially after they use the bathroom and keeping their hands away from their eyes, 

nose and mouth. If you have any questions, please check out the info sheet on our school 

website under Mrs. Cyr/Mrs.McParland’s news. 

 

Have an excellent week everyone. 

Love, Mrs. Cyr & Mrs. McParland      _____________ 
              Parent Initials 


